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Sterigenics’ Statement on Early Action Reduction Plan (EARP) 

The Early Action Reduction Plan (EARP) reflects Sterigenics’ commitment to further enhancing the 

already safe operations at its Vernon facilities for the continued safety of local employees and 

community members. Sterigenics has already made progress on these emission reduction initiatives and 

looks forward to executing on remaining EARP commitments as it continues to fulfill its critical role in 

healthcare through the sterilization of over 45 million essential medical devices and supplies at the 

Vernon facilities each year. 

 

 

 


